
SERVICE ALERT

Andair Ltd,.
Unit 1,                                                                                            1st Issued February 2014
Dunsbury Business Park,
Fulflood Road,
Havant,
Hampshire,
PO9 5AX, 
UK.                                                           GAS375 Filters SERVICE ALERT 

This Service Alert only applies to Andair Gascolators that have been supplied with 10 micron 
filters.

It has come to our attention that some filters for the GAS375 Gascolators have been fitted 
with filters with the incorrect part number on them. The filters in question are part numbers 
FIA375-10M, but the -10M suffix has been omitted. 

It should be noted that the filters do have the correct mesh fitted, and will function correctly, 
but the incorrect part number marked on them could lead to someone ordering an incorrect 
replacement. 

If  you have a GAS375 Gascolator that was supplied with a 10 micron filter then at the next 
service interval, please check, or get it checked for you, that the the correct part number is shown. If
it is found that the part number is incorrect then either amend it by carefully hand engraving the 
-10M suffix, or return it to us at the above address and we will do this for you.  

This SA will be issued to all customers that our records show have had GAS375 gascolators with 10
micron and will be displayed on our web site

www.andair.co.uk
contact e-mail: andair@andair.co.uk
Telephone No: +44 (0) 2392 473945
Fax No: +44(0) 2392 473946 


